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SOUTH WEST FESTIVAL PERFORMANCES

Our recent South West Festival was our best yet!

14 music ensembles performed throughout the day, along with the Junior and Senior Dance
Academy groups, soloists, and small ensembles on the Courtyard stage.

The amazing weather was great for the audiences too, and it was very nice to see many families
and members of the public watching our students perform throughout the day.

Thanks to all the parents involved for supporting your child with all their practice leading up the
event, and the weekly support of rehearsals at College. Well done to all involved.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 2


https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/jnr-choir1png
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/south-west-festival-jpg

	IMG_9658.JPG
	Jnr Choir 2.png
	Jnr Choir1.png
	south west festival .jpg

